
Council Report  
 

Global Dohne Conference & Tours 
 

The Global Dohne Conference & Tours were a resounding success with 

nearly 200 delegates attending including a large international contingency. 

The conference was an enormous undertaking. Council takes this 

opportunity to thank all those who helped organise, support, our 

unparalleled presenters and sponsors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Inaugural Dohne judging during the Global Dohne Conference at the Australian Sheep & 
Wool Show Bendigo 
 

The National Ram sale held during the conference formal dinner allowed 

domestic and international studs to compare and acquire seed stock from 

many of Australia’s studs. The sale topped at $20,000 for a Roseville Park 

Dohne sire and averaged a healthy $4,815. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Delegates during the GDC 

 

 

Dates for Diary 

 

• Council Face to 

Face February 

2017  

 

Next Edition 

 

• States’ Year in 

Review  

 

• Council Face to 

Face February 

2017  

 

• 2017 Member 

Forum  

 

 

Council 

 

President      

John Nadin 

0427 474 610 

 

Vice President      

Rachel Browne 

0408 221 576 

 

 

November 2016 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GDC AWI Cocktail Party and Fashion Parade  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
GDC AWI Fashion Parade models 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The large Chilean delegation at the MLA formal dinner 
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Technical Advisor      

Allan Casey 
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Secretary      

Daryl Schaefer      

 

PO Box 108 

GOODWOOD 

SA 5034 

Australia    

  

P: 08 8210 5229 

F: 08 8231 4173 

secretary@dohne.com.au 
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International and Australian presenters at the GDC 

 

Presenter’s papers are available on the website Click Here. 

 

 

Welcome 

 

Council welcomes the following appointments; 

 

•    Allan Casey has been approved as an ADBA sheep classer. 

Allan can be contacted on 0408 279 719 a.k.casey@outlook.com 

 

•    Murray Rogerson has been elected as the Victorian State President and 

Carol Hale as the new secretary 

 

•    Social media has been a major focus over the last couple of years, 

starting with Facebook and now Twitter and Instagram. 

 

•    Welcome to all new stud members, both Australian and International, to 

all new sub-committee members and state representatives 
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